VETERANS DAY
November 11, 2020

The Madison County Board of Supervisors and the Madison County
Veteran Services Office would like to thank each of the 5,529 veterans
in the County for their service in the United States Armed Forces. We
truly appreciate your service to our country and we wish you the best.
Your willingness to serve has made the world safer and is one of the
reasons that we enjoy our many freedoms today. Also, we thank the
families of veterans for their support and patriotism. We encourage
you to learn about the benefits that you and your dependents are
entitled to because of your service. For more information about
benefits, contact the Madison County Veteran Services Office (601-855-
5689 or mendal.kemp@madison-co.com ) or visit www.msva.ms.gov.

District 1 — Sheila Jones
District 2 — Trey Baxter
District 3 — Gerald Steen
District 4 — Karl Banks
District 5 — Paul Griffin



